
SUGGESTED CURBSIDE MAILBOX INSTALLATION 
 
The Town of Northbridge is not responsible for damage to curbside mailboxes resulting from snow and slush from snowplows.  The U. S. Postal Service recommends that 
Cantilever Mailbox Supports be used in areas where snow plowing is needed.  Below are two suggested designs furnished by the Postal Service for cantilever mailbox 
supports.  The design on the left uses pipe supports while the design on the right uses wood supports.  The mailbox should be located according to Postal Service 
requirements.  (Drawing taken from Postal Bulletin 22102 5-15-03) 

 
 


